
AUGUST 14, 2020 

The application for Meckel Enterprises, LLC has been 

withdrawn and will not be heard at the September 3, 2020 

Planning Board meeting.  

The project is being handled administratively due to a clause 

in the Ordinance allowing this to be handled administratively 

by the Board Engineer since there are no changes to the 

parking stall number.  


